Swan Valley Credit Union Aquatic Centre

e Will Be Closed For Annual Maintenance

th __th
September 430", 2017

The Customer Service Desk will Remain
Open during September 11th-29th
9am-5pm (Monday-Friday only)

Thank You for your Co-operation & Sorry for Any inconvenience.

If you require more information, feel free to contact Brendan Fedorchuk at

aquaticcentre@townsr.ca




